
 
 
 
To The Chinese Academy, 
 
I would like to use this opportunity to extend a special appreciation for 
donating the beautiful blue gowns. These gowns will go a long way to 
help a community funded school in Cameroon, Africa. 
 
The school is funded through a Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) 
named Cloverland Foundation. The school’s name is Cloverland School. 
 
Cloverland Foundation is a non-profit, multi-service organization 
focusing primarily on the needs of children and low-income families. 
 
There are over 300 students and pupils in the school. Both Elementary 
and High School. 
 
The website of the NGO which owns the school is: 
 

www.cloverlandfoundation.org 
 
On behalf of the entire staff and management of Cloverland Foundation, 
we say thank you. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Clovis 
 
Cloverland Foundation 

http://www.cloverlandfoundation.org/

